Support High School Seniors in their Faith

Statistics show that an alarming number of high school students, in their
transition to college, no longer make faith a priority. Some studies indicate
that upwards of 80% of graduates simply stop going to Mass after high
school.

For generations, the Knights of Columbus have supported our youth through
a variety of faith formation initiatives. Given this alarming data, coupled with
the Knight of Columbus’ desire to return to our fundamental mission that
faith always comes first, we want to spread the message to soon-to-be
graduates that God must be priority in the transition that will soon take place
in their lives.

As members of the Knights of Columbus, we cannot emphasize how
important it is to have friends of a like mind who support us in our faith
journey. In a sense, the Knights are like a fraternity of over 2 million men in
26 countries. No matter where we go, we are fortunate to know that we do
not have to look far to find a brother knight with whom we can express faith.

Let us as knights reach out and support our future.
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Let us become his Good and Faithful Servant




